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Dear parent/carer

In conjunction with our learning in RE this term, we will be taking the children to visit St

Oswald’s Church in Oswestry to explore the festivai of Christmas. The trips wili take

place on Monday 27 November (RRH and 1/2 RSO) and Tuesday 28 November (RSD
and 1/2 RSO) and there is no cost.

We will be walking to the Church so on the day of your child’s trip please ensure that

they have a waterproof coat and a water bottle. The trips will take place during the

morning and we wili return to school before lunch time.

Please complete and return the form to your child’s class teacher by Monday 20

November.

Yours Sincerely,

Jessica Sutcliffe

St Oswald's Trip Reception

Igive permission for my child to take part in the above trip.
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